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23 March 2021

Via email: fyi-request-14815-49a28c21@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian

Response to official information request for a copy of the application for the land use consent
RC6129 granted on 17 August 2011

| refer to your request for official information received 3 March 2021 relating to a copy of the application for
the land use consent RC6129 granted on 17 August 2011. We have processed your request under the
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

Please find enclosed as requested, a copy of the application for the Land Use Consent granted on 17
August 2011 — reference RC6129 (LU0127/11).

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Derek Vos at
derek.vos@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Nga mihi

Né

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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